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PREMIUM rate phone numbers at GP 

surgeries are being axed after the rip-off was 

exposed by the Sunday Mirror. 

The Fair Telecoms Campaign complained 

after patients faced bills of up to £3.10 for a 

five minute call. 

Now all but a handful of surgeries have 

abandoned the numbers. Practices were told 

seven years ago that calls should be charged 

at no more than the standard local rate. 

But we revealed nearly 1,000 were still using 

the 084 numbers, with profits split between 

the surgery, phone company and the 

Treasury. 

David Hickson, of the FTC, said: "We're 

delighted to have ticked off very many 

targets on this particular issue. 

“This includes nearly all of the NHS, central 

and local government, commercial 

operators, public bodies and charities." 

  

 


